
-Translation - 

 

 

SGP/SET - 200 

 

       

        August 25, 2020 

 

 

Subject:   Notification of the Substitution for Songkran Festival 2020  

To :        President  

   The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

Ref. to:   Letter SGP/SET – 187 dated March 25, 2020, subject : Notification of a postpone holiday. 

  

 Siamgas and Petrochemicals Public Company Limited (“the Company”) is pleased to inform the 

substitution of Songkran Holiday for the year 2020 on September 4 and 7, 2020 in accordance with the 

cabinet’s resolution on August 13, 2020 to compensate the postponement of Songkran Holiday on April 

14 and 15, 2020. 

  

 

 Please be informed accordingly, 

 

 

            Yours sincerely, 

 

 

                     Jintana Kingkaew 

         (Jintana Kingkaew) 

          Deputy Managing Director/CFO 

 


